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Stacy Berger <stacy@mysaddle.com> Fri, Nov 30, 2012 at 12:38 PM
To: jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us

James S. Mitrisin

Clerk of the Board

jim.mitrisin@edcgov.us 

Dear Board of Supervisors,

I live along the SPTC corridor and enjoy using our local county trail along the old railroad tracks. It is an asset that

our family and neighbors have been using and enjoying the past 18 years that we have resided in Shingle

Springs. Please support resolution 165-2012, item 36 on the Dec 4th agenda.

Thank you,

Stacy Berger & Jim Olsen

Shingle Springs, CA

ITEM 36: 12-1430

Supervisors Knight and Santiago recommending the Board adopt Resolution 165-2012 recognizing the existing

natural trail within the Sacramento Placerville Transportation Corridor (SPTC) is a County Trail and a segment of

the El Dorado Trail.
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